Mr. Rich Fox, Basketball Commissioner, 521 No. Moore St., Moscow, Idaho,

Dear Mr. Foxs

the some org

I owe you a very humble apology. Your communication of May 14th was misplaced and I have failed to enswer the same. I coached both varsity basketball and baseball this year, and in addition had a large number of commencement addresses. I also was chairmen of the tournament committee for the Kansas Amateur Golf Association. This together with our 75th Anniversary and commencement caused me to delay much of my correspondence that should have been answered days, weeks and even months before.

been produced from someone else, or you have acted independently. Our procedure is \$20.00 flat fee for a basketball game. Then we figure railroad fare, pullman, or car or bus fare, and we write each one of the officials telling how much has been allocated for the trip. But we do not make any provision per day for time lost. I think this is something that is only fair - to compensate these men, but our conference does not.

I would be very happy to have you write me telling me the action of your conference on the game fee and other expenses.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach.